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On Friday, January 10, the introduction of sanctions by the United States of America (USA) 

against NIS was confirmed. NIS is carefully reviewing all details regarding the published 

information. At the same time, NIS will remain focused on maintaining stability on the 

domestic oil derivatives market. The supply of the petrol station chain of NIS is currently 

regular. The Pančevo Oil Refinery is operating in normal operation mode and is delivering all 

necessary oil derivatives to the market. The Company's operations are currently being carried 

out without major disruptions. We will continue to monitor the current situation and adapt our 

operations to any possible scenario. 

 

In case of new, significant events that may affect our operations, NIS will provide new 

information. 
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